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Omaha PutWic Power District
1623 Hamey Omaha. Nebraska 68102

402/536 4000
November 16, 1984

LIC-84-383

Mr. James R. Miller, Chief
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Division of Licensing
Washington, DC 20555

References: (1) Letter trcm R. L. Andrews to J. R. Miller,
dated September 20, 1984 (LIC-84-308)

(2) Docket No. 50-285

Dear Mr. Miller:
Procesa Control Program (PCP)

The Omaha Public Power District's letter to the Commission dated September 20,
1984 provided a revised schedule for submittal of Technical Specifications
(RETS) and the Offaite Dose Calculation Manual (0DCM) relative to the Radio-
logical Effluent Technical Specification issue for Fort Calhoun. Included in
the revised schedule wa3 the date the PCP would be available at Fort Calhoun.

The RETS and ODCM were submitted for Commission review with the District's
letter dated October 18, 1984. However, the PCP is not available at. Fort
Calhoun as discussed with Mr. E. G. Tourigny of your staff.

During performance of the background work necessary for development of a PCP,
it became evident that it is a task of much larger magnitude than originally
anticipated. To date, background work and extensive testing has been com-
pleted. However, further testing and analysis are rcquired, and current
plans indicate completion by January 15, 1985. Therefore, the formal PCP
will be available at Fort Calhoun after January 15, 1985.
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R. L. Andrews
Division Manager.
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cc: LeBo1uf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
1333 New Hampshire Ave. N.W.
Washington, DC 20036

Mr. E. G. Tourigny, NRC Project Manager
Mr. L. A. Yandell, NRC Senior Resident Inspector
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